DEDICATION
AT

SWEDETOWN

TRAILS
Thursday, June 29
at 6:30 p.m.

Join us at the Swedetown Trails Spruce Street trailhead in Calumet
(turn off Osceola Road onto Spruce to Great Bear Chase stadium).

Calumet Township welcomes a representative from the Michigan
Department of Natural Resources to dedicate land added to the
Swedetown Recreation Area. A grant from the Michigan Natural
Resources Trust Fund made the land purchases possible, adding
about 40 acres in two parcels that provide event space at a new
trailhead and add to hiking, biking and winter nonmotorized trails.
Swedetown Trails Club will offer a guided hike and a group bike
ride following the dedication.
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